
City of La Crosse 

Memo 
To: Director of Finance Chad Hawkins, Mayor Reynolds, City Council Members 

From: Council Member Chris Woodard 

  

Date: 11/13/2024 

Re: Proposed Amendment to Operating Budget 

This is an amendment to the operating budget to reinsert large item pick up back into the budget 
- $105,000 to occur in September.  


